NOTICE OF OPEN HOUSE

Official Plan Amendment, Zoning By-law Amendment and
Draft Plan of Subdivision Applications

1 SUBJECT SITE Phase 5

Applications for the approval of an Official Plan amendment, Zoning By-law amendment, and
Draft Plan of Subdivision to accommodate the development of 369 residential dwelling units,
comprising of 43 townhouse units and 326 single detached units have been submitted to the
Municipality of Port Hope by Aon Inc., 2107401 Ontario Inc., Penryn Park Estates Inc., and
Penryn Mason Homes Inc. for the lands which will constitute Phase 5 of the Lakeside Village
Community.

We invite you to a publicopen house to learn more and comment on the applications.

Monday, December 16, 2019
Drop-In Session: 7:00pm until 8:30pm
Located at the Royal Canadian Legion - Branch 30
29A Thomas Street, Port Hope, ON L1A 3V9

Please note this is a non-statutory public open house being hosted by the applicant to provide
information to area residents. The statutory public meeting required under the Planning Act,
will occur later in the application process, and notice for that meeting will be provided by the
Municipality of Port Hope.
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